
Official School Hours: 8:30am-2:00pm 
September 2020 

Dear Third Grade Families,  

Welcome to the 2020-2021 School Year! We hope you had a restful  and relaxing summer 
and are excited for the upcoming school year.   

Your partnership and support are key elements to ensuring a successful year! 

We kindly ask that you provide the following items for your child. 
• Two 5 subject spiral notebooks 
• One pencil case with 5 sharpened pencils, 1 green pen, 1 purple pen, 1 blue or black pen 

and 1 highlighter 
• 1 pair of headphones 

Thank you for your cooperation,  
Ms. Afodorcei: afodorcei@ps234queens.com 
Ms. Kyriakopoulos: kyriakopoulos@ps234queens.com 
Ms. Filippidis: filippidis@ps234queens.com 
Ms Toro: toro@ps234queens.com  
Ms Russo: russo@ps234queens.com 
Ms. Kossman: kossman@ps234queens.com 
and the 3rd Grade Team 

mailto:afodorcei@ps234queens.com?subject=
mailto:kyriakopoulos@ps234queens.com?subject=
mailto:filippidis@ps234queens.com?subject=
mailto:toro@ps234queens.com
mailto:kossman@ps234queens.com
mailto:afodorcei@ps234queens.com?subject=
mailto:kyriakopoulos@ps234queens.com?subject=
mailto:filippidis@ps234queens.com?subject=
mailto:toro@ps234queens.com
mailto:kossman@ps234queens.com

